
Year 1 Autumn Round Up 

Wow, we have had such a busy start to our school life up in the treehouse 

in Year 1. It has been a very long term and we seem to have crammed in 

quite a lot. We have been working hard on our writing, trying to make 

sure our letters are the correct size and have been putting sentences 

together. We enjoyed writing our own set of instructions after making 

cakes in class. 

In Maths, we have been working hard on numbers up to 20 and making 

sure that we are confident on our number bonds to 10. If you have time in the holidays why 

not play a quick game of Hit the Button on Top Marks; we’ve enjoyed practising this game 

in class. We have also been looking at addition and subtraction and our number bonds 

knowledge has been helping with these skills. 

In our afternoon classes we have learnt about our School Grounds in Geography and the 

area around our school. We looked at our school buildings on a 

map and created our own maps of our journey to school. In 

History, we have learnt about the Great Fire of London and 

found out some key facts about how the fire started, how it 

spread and how it finally was put out. 

In Science, we have been looking at materials and the properties 

of these. We have thought about which materials would be best for certain jobs such as 

plastic is waterproof and a coat would not be great made out of 

paper! 

In RE, we started the beginning of the year with visits from 

Blackpool Schools Youth and Sue shared with us the stories of 

how the world began and the miracles that Jesus performed. 

We have been busy 

learning all about 

Christmas this half term and how Jesus was the 

greatest gift that we have ever been given. We were 

able to share this wonderful story in The Greatest Gift 

production, we hope you enjoyed watching it as much 

as we enjoyed performing in it! 

We hope you have a wonderful Christmas break 

spending time with each other and family. We can’t 

wait to hear all about it when we return in January! 

Mrs Bamber, Mrs Lucarelli and Miss Wilson 


